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July 9, 2018 
 
 
Mayor and Council 
City of Vancouver 
 
 
Re:  Proposed Design Concept for the Arbutus Greenway 
 
HUB Cycling is a charitable non-profit that makes cycling better through education, action and events.  
We want to get more people of all ages and abilities cycling as this leads to healthier, happier, more 
connected communities 
 
We write to congratulate mayor, council, and staff on the great work done so far on the Arbutus 
Greenway.  The consultations have been well done.  The temporary path is already a hit, with ever 
increasing numbers of users. 
 
We appreciate the prompt attention that has been given to improving the street crossings, as this will 
pay off in the longer term. 
 
HUB Cycling supports the Design Concept and encourages you to proceed with the permanent Arbutus 
Greenway design and construction as per the staff recommendations.  We are confident that this project 
will create an outstanding facility for residents of, and visitors to, Vancouver. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff Leigh       Stan Ford 
Chair, Vancouver UBC Local Committee   Lead, Arbutus Greenway Working Group 
HUB Cycling       HUB Cycling 
vancouver@bikehub.ca 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Mike Anderson, Arbutus Greenway Project Office 
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